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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 7:58 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Short term rentals

 

From: Corey Pomranke <corey.pomranke@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 8:37 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Short term rentals 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I understand a short-term rental ordinance will be voted on at the Judiciary and Administration Committee on 
October 30th.  I am asking for the committee to take a step back and review what other cities have done to 
help manage short-term rentals.  I am a resident of La Crosse and support Joe Leinfelder in his efforts. 
 
Thank you. 
Regards, 
Corey Pomranke 
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